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Discontinuation of Pool Heat Exchangers and  
Brazed Plate Heat Exchangers  

 

 

Dear Weil-McLain Distributors,  
  
Due to supply-related issues, Weil-McLain has decided to discontinue the pool heat 

exchanger and brazed plate heat exchanger product lines. We have a limited supply 

of certain sizes, please contact our Distributor Support group for availability and last 

purchase. For existing open orders, we are making every effort to fill these. If we are 

unable to fill an existing order, our Distributor Support team will contact you.  
  
The chart below identifies the discontinued items, and remaining pieces in stock. 

 

 

  

We apologize for any inconvenience, and as always, appreciate your support. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 


